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In June 2022, the IUCHPP sponsored three early career historians of science to attend 
the 4th International Conference on the History of Physics organized in Dublin. This 
series of conferences try to set into dialogue professional historians of physics with 
physicists “with an interest in the history of physics”: 
 
https://www.iopconferences.org/iop/frontend/reg/tAgendaWebsite.csp?pageID=1031
146&eventID=1662&mainFramePage=dailyagenda.csp&mode=&CSPCHD=0000010000
00lsf99y111c3gDnN3LsGwKQa6rOt9b3RwxoJS7W 
 
 
In October 2022, and as part of the Centenary Project, The IUCHPP organized a 
workshop in Donostia/San Sebastian, as a way to discuss, polish and coordinate the 
chapters of the forthcoming book on the History of IUPAP. This book is now in press at 
Oxford University Press and it is expected to be out by mid-2024. The workshop was 
sponsored by IUPAP and the Donostia International Physics Center (DIPC). 
 
https://www.uik.eus/es/curso/one-hundred-years-iupap-workshop 
 
 
In the spring 2023, the IUCHPP agreed with IUPAP the creation of an early career prize 
in the history and philosophy of physics, along the lines of other early career prizes 
given by IUPAP. This first edition was awarded to Jean-Philippe Martinez: 
 
https://www.iuchpp.org/prize 
 
 
Following the tradition of early career conferences initiated by the American Institute 
of Physics two decades ago, the IUCHPP has co-sponsored the edition of this year, 
which took place at the Niels Bohr Institute, in Copenhagen (Denmark) from August 
31st to September 2nd. Materials from this workshop, including the ceremony to award 
the first Early Career Prize above mentioned can be found in the following link: 
 
https://linktr.ee/aipecc 
 
 


